
Submitter: Theresa Gevurtz 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon's vote by mail has been safe and reliable for decades. It enable all 

Oregonians to have a voice, regardless of physical ability to go to a polling place, due 

to disability,  transportation or work obligations.  I oppose changing a system that 

works for all Oregonians. 


